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Dear Children 
 

Well done – another week of home learning nearly finished! And then we have only one more 

week to go before we are all re-united. I’m so looking forward to that – and so is everyone here at 

school. 
 

It was a lovely Spring day 

yesterday – perfect for taking our 

learning outside.  

Year 5 and 6 were looking at the 

Holy Trinity in RE. They created 

their own symbols using natural 

materials. They found so many 

different ways to show how God 

the Father, God the Son and God 

the Holy Spirit are three-in-one – 

great work!   
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Now, it’s a little while since we had any photos of the 

yummy things you’ve all been baking and cooking. 

Luckily, Sasha has shared photos of her soup-making 

skills. You should be very proud of yourself Sasha – this 

soup looks like the creation of a master chef! Please 

could you send me the recipe? 

I wonder what your favourite flavour of soup is? I love 

carrot and coriander!  

One of my favourite stories when I was little was Stone 

Soup. Do you know it? I think I’ll have to tell that one to 

you soon. 
 

 

 

   
 

You have inspired me to do some soup making at the weekend 

Sasha! It will be a good change from baking – and more healthy. 

I told you all, before the holiday, that we have a new oven and we 

were looking forward to baking over the half term break. Well we 

certainly put our oven to the test. Alice baked Nutella brownies, a 

victoria sponge cake and two lemon drizzle cakes. I had a pastry 

day and made: two chicken and mushroom pies, lots of little egg 

custard tarts and some small jam pasties with the left over pastry. 

We decided that it’s a good oven! And we shared some of the 

food with my Mum and Dad, who fed us whilst we had no oven. 

But, I think my waist line is now calling for vegetable soup. Maybe 

we could try baking bread to go with it though! Mmmm! 

 
Take care and bye for now, 

love from Mrs Bashora 

 


